
Reuben Gelblum 
 
Dear Washington Department of Ecology,

As a resident of Washington state and someone who cherishes both its people and its natural beauty,
I urge you to deny the Millennium Bulk proposal in Longview which would be the largest coal
export terminal in the entire country. Coal has been shown to be hazardous to human health and this
would be a huge step backwards for the state of Washington in terms of public health and
environmental sustainability.

I have faith you care about this beautiful state and the people within it, given your service within
the Department of Ecology, and hope that you lean on those values to have strength to forego this
short term, hazardous plan in favor of more sustainable, healthful alternatives.

Thank you for considering my comment.

-Reuben Gelblum
 


